
SDM GOVT PG COLLEGE DOIWALA, DEHRADUN 

Letter.No. 346 /2024-25/ 

(Dr. Anil Kumar) 

All Ph.D students are hereby informed that their Pre-Ph.D 

classes will commence from 3rd March 2025. Students are 

advised to attend the classes regularly as per the schedule. 

Nodal Officer 

Notice 

Research Cell 

Date -28-02-2025 

(Prof. D..P. Bhatt) 
Principal 

SDM Govt. PG College 
Doiwala, Dehradun 
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